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David Stawick,
You just can’t leave us alone. You think you’re protecting the "little man" and all you’re doing is

hurting us. 1-100 leverage is the only chance we have of making a living and providing for our family.
All you’ll do is hurt the US brokers, because people like me will close our accounts and move to an
offshore broker. Let us decide the leverage and leave us alone.

Sincerely,

Michael Cone


